
Construction Alert: 

Construction Starting the week of February 
19th, 2018 and  will last approximately 4 months
Southwest Gas is working to upgrade infrastructure in your area. Work will occur 
Monday through Saturday, 6:00 a.m. – 6:00 p.m. 

•	 No interruption in natural gas service is anticipated. 

•	 Through traffic will be maintained.

•	 Left turns will be restricted as needed to accommodate staging and welding of 
steel pipe prior to installing it underground.

•	 Please drive safely through the construction zone, and thank you for your 
patience and cooperation!

•	 Please call the Construction Hotline if you have any questions or concerns. 

Southwest Gas is committed to providing its customers with safe and reliable 
natural gas.  Periodic infrastructure replacement is a key part of this commitment. 

Eastbound Lanes on W. Glendale Ave.  
from N. 75th Ave. to N. 68th Ave.

Construction schedules are subject to change for a variety of reasons, including weather and personnel/material availability. 
Southwest Gas and its contractors recognize the inconvenience of construction and we thank you for your patience and support!

For additional information,  
call the Construction Hotline at 602-235-2896.
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